
Congratulations! 
on your 60th Anniversary

The members of the Caritas Asia Regional Commission, together with His 
Eminence Oscar Andres Cardinal Rodriguez Maradiaga, President of Caritas 

Internationalis, and Michel Roy, CI Secretary General, convey their best wishes 
to Caritas Hong Kong on the occasion of its 60th Anniversary!

On behalf of the entire confederation of our 
Caritas family in Asia, I convey our heartfelt 
greetings and prayer to you, our brothers and 
sisters in Caritas Hong Kong, on the occasion of 
your 60th Anniversary. We are very happy to note 
that Caritas Hong Kong has made great strides in 
the last 60 years in your various programs and 
services for the benefit of the people of Hong 
Kong, as well as, the people of other countries, 
which Caritas Hong Kong has been journeying 
with through the years.
May this auspicious day of your anniversary remind us all of the love that 
has made us all bonded together in the service of our fellowmen; the love 
that has shaped our Caritas family; and the love that has guided us in 
spreading the Word of God.
Also, on behalf of the delegates who are here in Rome for the Representative 
Council Meeting of Caritas Internationalis, I happily wish to convey to you 
the sincerest words of congratulations from our fellow Caritas organizations 
coming from the other Caritas Regions in the world. Even as we are in the 
middle of our meeting now, we assure you that the thoughts and prayers of 
our Caritas confederation are with you, especially on this day of your 60th 
anniversary celebration.
It is our deepest wish that, as you continue with your journey in the coming 
years, God would continue to bless your love in warmth and care. Let us 
keep walking together in love, so that our Caritas family keeps flying high 
and high.
I congratulate you, and wish you a very Happy Anniversary.

In Christ,

Most Rev. Isao Kikuchi, SVD
President, Caritas Asia
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Our dear brothers and sisters in Caritas 
Hong Kong,

The entire Caritas Confederation is 
delighted to celebrate with you today 
your 60th Anniversary! With blissful 
reminiscence of your 60 years of 
untiring service to our fellowmen, we 
share your happiness and your 
jubilation as you commemorate the 
founding of your institution!

Congratulations for having adamantly 
and valiantly withstood the test of the times, despite the many challenges and 
difficulties that come your way during the many years that have passed since 
you were founded. You have proven to the rest of the world that the 
problems and social ills that continue to beset us to this day, can be properly 
dealt with and resolved, through your compassion for the poor and 
dedication towards the service of the vulnerable and the oppressed. 

Your years of untiring service to our fellowmen continue to provide 
inspiration to our Caritas family, and to the many other institutions and 
organizations that you have so unselfishly served and touched. May the 
graces of the Lord continue to shine upon you, as you embarked on many 
more years of journeying with our fellowmen. May you continue to be the 
exemplar of dedicated service, and the bearer of God’s love to humanity.

On behalf of the 165 member organizations of Caritas Internationalis, I 
convey our best wishes to you all! Happy Anniversary, Caritas Hong Kong!

In prayerful jubilation with you,

Oscar Andres Cardinal Rodriguez Maradiaga
President, Caritas Internationalis
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誠徵稿件：請大家繼續支持，踴躍投稿。

　　　　　詳情請參閱《明愛情報》第2期。

　　　　　註：稿件刊登與否，「明愛行政事務辦公室」有最終決定權及對稿件的

　　　　　　最後刪改權。

《明愛情報》下次截稿日期

第9期《明愛情報》的截稿日期為2013年8月15日（星期四）      主題﹕「憧憬」
電子郵箱 priscillalam@caritas.org.hk
《明愛情報》可在電子網頁 Web Site: http://www.caritas.org.hk 瀏覽


